

## Actions and matters arising from last meeting

28<sup>th</sup> September 2017

| ITEM         | ACTION   | OWNER | UPDATE  |
|--------------|--|-------|---|
| Carried over |  |       |   |
| 4.5          | Support for male students – LD to contact JT   | LD    |   |
| 6.1          | LR (Against cuts to education) to do research about the cut of education placements for students.                        | LR    |   |
| 6.3          | Speak to Active Anglia about the possibility of gender neutral toilets.  | LD/MG |   |
| 7.11         | Make cheerleading an Active Anglia sport – JS to contact Student Activities Manager                                      | JS    | Emails sent to both squads – Sirens are not interested, Raiders would like more information. Discussion with Abi about grant procedure yet to happen. |
| 3.1          | The Retention Report – JS to circulate   | JS    | In the Agenda   |
|              | LGBTQ+ and Black History: LD to contact Student Activities manager.  | LD    |   |
| 5.3          | GNT's: LD noted that there was now no gendered accessible toilet in Coslett and agreed to gain student feedback on this. | LD    |   |
| 5.6          | Liberating the curriculum: LD to meet with Dean of FMS/DVC (Education)   | LD    |   |
| 5.8          | LD and KK to meet with UCU Representative  | LD/KK |   |
| 5.10         | Up your grants: LD had taken over ownership of this. JS to provide a handover.   | JS    | Complete  |
| 6            | Halal food and prayer room– JK to meet with C&H Manager/Chaplain   | JK    |   |
|              | Free parking – KK to write an update for the website.  | KK    |   |
| 7            | Rainbow lanyards – MG to establish whether other faculties had been consulted and copy in JS                             | MG    |   |
| 3.1          | A More Personal Tutoring System – KK to discuss with BM/ID and ET  | KK    |   |
|              | Part-time jobs fair – KK to meet with Assistant Manager (VES)  | KK    |   |
|              | Bike Safety - Cambridge tickets are issued after hours. Issue should be raised with MP                                   | KK    |   |
|              | Family Day – DBS checks might be required, LD to discuss with ET   | KK    |   |
|              | Diversity Projects – LD to discuss Women's Day with  | LD    |   |
| 5.2          | Against NHS cuts: National demo, KK to confirm if we will be organising with students                                    | KK    |   |
| 5.3          | Gender Neutral Toilets: None in P'boro, LD to follow up with Estates   | LD    |   |

|      |   |          |   |
|------|---|----------|---|
| 5.4  | Increased Equality for Vegan Students: JK to liaise with Jamie Carson from SS re: Vegan society on campus | JK       |   |
| 5.5  | KWAF: JS to meet with SW on 03/10/2017  | JS       | Complete                                      |
| 5.10 | Up Your Grants: JS to meet with Finance Manager   | JS       | Meeting took place on 26/10/17. Verbal update |
| 6    | Free Parking: KK to clarify discount for park and ride in Cambs/Chelms                                    | KK       |   |
|      | Food in library: JS to look at alternatives   | JS       | Ongoing                                       |
|      | Money money money: SW and ID to discuss   | SW/ID    |   |
| 7    | Movember: Officers to submit a team   | Officers |   |
|      | SW to liaise with MG and meet with Campaigns and Ed Enhancement Coordinator                               | SW       |   |
|      | Student Matters: MB to email  | MB       | To include in email on 23th Oct               |
|      | Budgets: Monthly distress events £1485, ET to provide clarification before next meeting                   | ET       |   |